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New look CEWD hits the road 

 

The Centre for Education and 
Workforce Development has 
undergone a refresh following its 
separation with South Western 
Sydney Local Health District late 
last year.  

To launch its new look, the centre 
is hosting a series of roadshows at 
Sydney Local Health District 
facilities in the first week of May, 
starting with Balmain Hospital on 
April 30. 

“The new logo is based on the 
CEWD education model, and is 
more representative of the service 
and its new direction,” said  
CEWD’s Manager for Innovation,  
Partnerships and Quality, Lesley Innes. 

“The educational model, consisting of seven interdependent domains, makes it easier for staff to 
find the courses they need to fulfil their professional development and career goals.” 

The roadshow consists of two components, the first being a trade display where CEWD will 
showcase its services. Staff will be on hand to answer questions about its 300 educational 
offerings, hand out brochures, course information booklets and merchandise. Refreshments will 
also be available to all comers. 

Following the trade display, there will be a formal presentation on the re-launched CEWD, 
opened by the facility manager. Director Mira Haramis will talk about the centre’s role and new 
direction, and the Manager of Operations, Rose Meiruntu, will give a demonstration of the new 
website. The presentation will also include an open forum where attendees can ask questions 
about the service and provide feedback on their training needs. 

“CEWD is a leading provider of education to the NSW Health workforce, and its courses are 
available to all SLHD staff free of charge, no matter what department, service or hospital they 
work for,” Ms Haramis said. 

 “We deliver services in a variety of formats either on location or through online training, clinical 
simulations as well as partnering with universities to offer post-graduate qualifications. I’m 
excited about our new initiatives and our future plans for the centre.” 

The roadshows will be held at Royal Prince Alfred Hospital on May 1; Canterbury Hospital on 
May 2; Concord Centre for Mental Health on May 6; Croydon Community Health Centre on  
May 7; Concord  Repatriation General Hospital on May 8, and finally at Sydney Dental  
Hospital on May 9.    


